Lena Bonner

From: Brandon Garrett <brandon@azaleaoutdoor.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2024 1:35 PM

To: Lena Bonner

Subject: [EXTERNAL] HPC appointment

Approve John Clark to HPC for District 8.
Have a great day!

Brandon Garrett

Sales Manager

Azaleaoutdoor.com
706.836.6317

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the City of Augusta's mail system -- DO NOT CLICK on links,
open attachments or respond to requests for information unless you are sure the content is safe.]



